A Message From Santa

Hello from the North Pole!

| am delighted to let you know that there is something
fun headed your way from Santa’s Workshop!

There was a bit of difficulty getting all the gifts
delivered in time this year. But not to worry, we do our
best to get your gift delivered to you as soon as
possible.

| am sure it can be hard to wait a little longer, but I
know that you will be super excited with your new ACON

when It arrives.

Wishing you a very merry Christmas,

Qata



